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Due to required annual maintenance electrical work, the power will be shut off in Buildings A,

B, C, D, E, F, G, H, K, Maintenance Shop and Bus Garage at Newnham Campus. The work will

commence at 7 a.m. on Friday, April 15, and is expected to be complete by 6 p.m.

This work is necessary to ensure Seneca’s electrical distribution system is in order and to

ensure its ongoing reliability throughout the year.

The shutdown will not impact the Parkade or Newnham Campus Residence. 

Please contact facilities.management@senecacollege.ca with any questions or concerns.
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